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Tokyo, August 2, 2022 --- MUFG Bank today announced that Brussels branch of 
MUFG Bank (Europe) N.V., a wholly owned subsidiary of MUFG Bank, has 
consolidated its booking accounts into the MUFG Bank (Europe) Head Office on 
August 1, 2022. 
 
From this point, we are unable to handle local booking transactions at the local branch 
of MUFG Bank (Europe) in Belgium, but we will continue to support our clients and 
communities with all other matters including services delivered in collaboration with the 
MUFG Bank (Europe)’s Head Office. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to express our sincere gratitude for the continued 
support and business from our clients, and we look forward to continuing to provide 
them with high-quality financial services. 
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